
 

 
 

22 January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. As we approach a significant milestone in your child's academic journey, we would 

like to provide you with important information regarding the Year 6 tests. 

 

In preparation for the upcoming tests, our students are actively engaged in a series of practice tests. These 

practice sessions are designed to familiarise them with the format and content of the assessments, ensuring they 

feel confident and well-prepared. Later this week, your child will bring home a sheet containing their current test 

results. This document will detail their scores from the past two practice papers as well as the most recent one. We 

believe that sharing this information with you will offer insight into their progress and help identify areas that may 

require additional attention. 

 

As you are aware, the Year 6 tests hold significant importance in assessing your child's academic achievements. 

To support your child in their preparation, we recommend consistent practice with the following activities: 

 

1. Online Weekly Spellings: Utilise platforms like Spelling Shed for weekly spelling practice to enhance your 

child's vocabulary and spelling skills. 

 

2. Online MyMaths Homework: Regularly engage in MyMaths assignments to reinforce mathematical 

concepts and problem-solving skills. 

 

3. Daily Reading: Encourage your child to read daily, fostering a love for literature while strengthening 

comprehension and analytical skills. 

 

4. Daily Times Table Practice: Ensure your child practices their times tables daily to reinforce essential 

mathematical foundations. 

 

Additionally, we have provided each child with revision guides to assist them in practicing key elements of their 

learning and revising for their tests. These guides are valuable resources that consolidate their knowledge and 

support effective revision. 

 

Your active involvement in these activities will contribute to your child's overall readiness for the Year 6 tests. We 

believe that a combined effort between home and school plays a crucial role in their success. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us. We appreciate your ongoing support in ensuring the 

best possible outcomes for your child. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our school and your child's education. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Wilby 

Associate Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


